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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 

 With Thanksgiving behind us and Christmas right around the corner, there is no shortage of things we have 

to be thankful for.  The Lord has blessed us all abundantly, but the greatest gift of all is that of His Son, Christ 

Jesus.  I rejoice with you this month as we consider the miraculous birth of our Savior.  He did not come to 

condemn the world, but to save the world from our sins, and accomplished that by His death on the cross.  This is 

the message the world needs to hear, and I am honored to be part of a team doing our part to get God’s word into 

prisons.  Please keep us in prayer as we march forward.  With Christ as our focus, we can never go wrong!    

 

“For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders.   

And he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.” - Isaiah 9:6 

   

 “I just want to take the time to thank you for working for the Lord in the prison bible correspondence 

courses.  Thanks for taking your time correcting my lessons and commenting on them.  I’ve never had so much 

feedback like this before.  It’s awesome!  Yes, I do love the Lord, but it’s kinda hard to witness to people.  I pray 

for them and set a good example so hopefully others see the change and come to Christ.   

 These comments, at times, are the only letters we actually receive in here.  We are out of sight and out of 

mind for a lot of people.  That can make time pretty hard on us.  But the blessing we have as believers is we have a 

Comforter, the Holy Spirit, to comfort us and strengthen us.  Amen!” - Luis (Michigan)  

 

 “I appreciate each and every lesson you send.  I really enjoy doing them.  They are beneficial to my daily 

walk and maturity in Christ.  I try to keep my heart open to Him, my mind focused on Him, and these courses help 

me to do that along with regular prayer and time with Him.  Even the desire for more is finally coming back.  I 

know our time is getting shorter as we all wait for Jesus’ return.  I’m excited, anxiously praying he’ll come today.  

I pray that every day. I’m ready to leave this ugly old dirty world behind and be taken home!” - Dallas (Michigan) 

 

 “I found this course (The Christian Life) on the floor in a pile of trash.  I am in jail, and I spend hours 

studying God’s instruction.  I’m also recently saved, and when I saw this on the floor, I knew God had left it just 

for me.  Thank you for everything you do for God and His children.” - James (Virginia)  

 

 “Thank you so much for being consistent and faithful with sending me the Bible studies.  They have 

become an important part of my daily routine here at the prison, and that is a gift for an inmate like me.  How 

many courses do I have left?  I’m trying to gauge the progress I must make in my last 2 1/2 years.  I’m an old      

IT Project Manager, so I guess it’s ‘in the blood’.  :-)  God bless you!” - Larry (Ohio)  

 

For HIS Glory,          

      Have a joyful and merry Christmas! 

 

 

 

Tim Priano, Director 
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